OFFICE of GENERAL COUNSEL

th
Muskogee County 330 N 4% Street

Muskogee, OK 74401

918-683-0309
John Tyler Hammons

General Counsel

April 17,2023

Mr. Ernie Moore Send via Certified Mail
Eastern Oklahoma Development District

1012 N 38" Street

Muskogee, OK 74401

RE: Contract for Administrative Services Community Development Block Grant
Mr. Moore,

This office represents the Board of County Commissioners of Muskogee County. At my client’s
regularly scheduled meeting on April 17, 2023, the Board voted to exercise its rights under the
Contract for Administrative Services Community Development Block Grant dated April 10, 2023,
to terminate the same for its convenience. Accordingly, please accept this letter as official notice
that the agreement will terminate on May 18, 2023. Please limit your agency’s expenses during
the transition period to only those expenses which are necessary to protect the rights and interests
of my client.

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter. We appreciate your cooperation moving
forward.

Respectfully submitted,
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